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SUMMER SHUTTLE 

With the school year coming to a close, 

remember that the appointment shuttle is 

available over the summer. We are happy to 

pick up and drop off at local summer camps.   

Let the front desk know if you’d like to use 

the shuttle this summer when scheduling 

your next visit with us! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

CLASS OF 2019!! WE CAN’T WAIT 

TO SEE WHAT THE FUTURE 

HOLDS FOR ALL OF YOU! 

We had another great 

year hosting the 

Dentistry Merit Badge! 

Remember to cut the meat off 

the bone and the corn off the cob 

while enjoying all the BBQ food 

with your braces!! 
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Congratulations to 

the Guessing Jar 

winners! 

The new Guessing Jar is out! 

The closest guess wins a $50 

Gift Certificate to Lok’d, an 

escape room!  

Q. Where do Killer Whales 

go to get Braces?? 

a. The orca-dontist.  

In order for our staff to be 

able to enjoy the summer 

with their families we are 

closed on Fridays.  This 

schedule runs from June 

10th until the start of the 

school year.  Cheers to a 

great summer!  


